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NEWS RELEASE 
Date: January 12, 2018 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SCV Water Board Approves  
Dissolution of Valencia Water Company 

 
“With tonight’s actions, we deliver on the promise of elected representation for all water 
customers in Santa Clarita Valley,” said Bill Cooper, president of the SCV Water board of 
directors. 
 
In their second meeting of the year, the 15-member board approved the dissolution of 
Valencia Water Company. The action will formally transfer assets, property and liabilities, as 
well as all VWC employees, into SCV Water. 
 
Previously a private water company, VWC was purchased by the former Castaic Lake Water 
Agency in 2012.  
 
The dissolution is expected to be complete by January 31, 2018. As specified in SB 634, 
authored by Senator Scott Wilk, this action is the final step to unify the four largest water 
providers which serve most of the Santa Clarita Valley. It follows the January 1, 2018 
inception of SCV Water, when CLWA and Newhall County Water District became one entity. 
SB 634 also established electoral districts, insuring equal elected representation for all water 
customers within the boundaries of SCV Water. 
 
“An integrated approach to water supply and delivery in the valley means a better use of our 
resources,” said Cooper, “environmentally and financially.”  
 
For more information, visit www.yourSCVWater.com.  
 

### 
 
About SCV Water: 
 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency 
located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to business and 
residential customers – half are local groundwater supplies and the other half is imported from 
the State Water Project and other sources.  
 
SCV Water was formed on January 1, 2018 and combines the former service areas of 
Castaic Lake Water Agency, Newhall County Water District, Santa Clarita Water Division and 
Valencia Water Company. Following a multi-year public engagement process, the agency 
was formed through Senate Bill 634 authored by Senator Scott Wilk and signed by Governor 
Jerry Brown on October 15, 2017. SCV Water was formed to improve regional water 
management, enhance water governance and reduce costs for local ratepayers. 
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More information can be found at www.YourSCVWater.com 
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Kathie Martin 
Public Information Officer 
SCV Water 
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